
Mr . Richardson- 
The Kentucky Public Service Commission has received your comments on the 
request by Big Bear Wastewater for a rate adjustment. Your comments will be 
placed into the case file for the Commission's -ion. For your 
reference, the case number in this matter i 009-00171. Please reference 
this number in any future correspondence with he P 

Thank you for your interest in this matter. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

----- Original Message----- 
From: pscfilings@ky.gov [mailto:pscfilings@ky.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 2:24 PM 
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 
(samr6610@fgi.net) on Friday, May 08, 2009 at 2:24 PM 

Name: Sam Richardson 
Address: 6610 N Rustic Oak Ct 
City: Peoria 
State: IL 
Zip Code: 61614 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone: (309) 692-7482 
Utility Name: 
State the nature of your concern: 
the rate increase as stated by Big Bear Wastewater. Big Bear Wastewater 
stated the increase will go into effect May 30, 2009. I request the date of 
the hearing be set as to give us enough time to fully analyze the proposal 
and prepare our presentation. I own a condo at the Dens and our annual 
meeting is May 23, 2009 at which time the owners will discuss the proposal. 
Also Big Bear Wastewater tried to get the Dens and Treetops condos to become 
part owners of the treatment plant last summer so we have considerable data 
to analyze. I request that the rate increase not be allowed to go into 
effect until such time that we can give our presentation and the PSC gives 
their findings. Please send me the date of the hearing. 
Sincerely, Sam Richardson 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 

Executive Director PSC I wish to oppose 
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